

Dromore Central Primary School 25 Mossvale Road DROMORE BT25 1DG

Tel: 028 9269 2134

Principal: Mrs H M Bentley BEd (Hons) PQHNI

17th November 2023

Dear parents/guardians,

Thank you for your response to our planned Year 7 trip to Dublin. We are due to make another payment to the travel agent by the beginning of December 2023. Therefore I would encourage as many as you as possible to make a payment towards your child's final amount in the next two weeks.

As usual, the School Money app has been enabled so that further payments can be easily made.

Please remember that the full amount needs to be paid by Friday 8th March 2024.

Kind regards,

H M Bentley

Principal: Mrs H M Bentley BEd (Hons) PQHNI